"HUSEYIN KAPTAN" BT 5237,

The Surveyor should be thanked for his letter
@f the 23rd October, 1962 and should be informed
that it would appear that the safety valves of the
Forward Boiler also require adjustment under stean
and he should state whether this item received
attention whilst the vessel was under survey and
it is regretted that this item was omitted from the
Secretary's letter dated 19th October, 1902,
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